
Dear Followers of Christ and Members of His Body, 

The "National Day of Prayer" theme yesterday took us to Habakkuk 2:14, and I 
added the last verse of chapter 2:20.  I would like to stay in that "Prophet" adding 
the last two verses recorded by the Prophet in Habakkuk... 

Habakkuk 3:18 Yet I will exult in the LORD, I will rejoice in the God of my 
salvation. 19 The Lord GOD is my strength, And He has made my feet like hinds 
feet, And makes me walk on my high places.  For the choir director, on my 
stringed instruments. 

I pray that He will be our Lord, Savior and Strength. 
I pray that we will rejoice in Him. (exult in Him) 

Heather did test N.E.G.A.T.I.V.E. again today.  That was how she typed it in our 
"Family" text thread.  Hopefully, this is the end of the virus for us, however, we 
sense her story will continue to have a place in our lives and others' lives as we 
remember this time in our history and remember the Lord's faithful presence with 
His children. 

(Taken from Monday's email 05.04.20) 
While we will return to a video format as a means of providing congregational 
teaching and worship through song on May 10, we are planning to have a time 
on Sundays from 3-5 pm at the Fellowship Hall awning where you can drop off 
your offering.  You have given so GENEROUSLY up to this point so our motive 
isn't to try to provide one more way as a means of reminding you to give.  The 
reality is that we have had one member who mailed their gift to the church 
address find out that the check had been intercepted at some point.  If you feel 
safer dropping it off, then you will have the opportunity to do so.  Shawn Williams 
and Jake Simko are scheduled to be there this week May 10. 

Depending on His Strength for the Body of Candies Creek Baptist, 
Pastor Stan 

05.08.20


